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California Association for Park and Recreation Indemnity 
 

 

 

Notice of Rescheduling 

 

 

The Regular Meeting of the CAPRI Board of Directors, originally scheduled 

for August 28, 2023 in Monterey, California has been rescheduled to 

September 5, 2023 in Roseville, California. 

 

The rescheduled Regular Meeting will be held: 

 

 

 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

10:00 a.m.- Tuesday, September 5, 2023 
 

1075 Creekside Ridge Drive, Suite 240 
Roseville, CA 95678 

 

 


